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Medicines 
 
 
We ensure that our medical records are up to date and any care plans                           
ensure that we provide the appropriate level of support for your child.                       
I cannot stress strongly enough that parents need to inform us of any                         
changes.   
 
If your child uses an asthma inhaler at home - we ​need ​to know about                             
it. The school can then add your child to the asthma register. An                         
inhaler can be made available at school for them to use should they                         
have an attack. 
 
If your child has allergies (such as food or stings) which require medical                         
attention such cetirizine or an epi-pen. - we ​need ​to know about it. A                           
care plan can then be put in place.   
 
In order to ensure we are best placed to support your child and protect                           
our staff parents have a responsibility to let the welfare team know of                         
any medical changes. They ​must ​be communicated to the welfare                   
team.     

 



 

What’s been happening in school over the last couple                 
of weeks? 
 
 

Ukelele Concert - Brunel & Parks 

 
 

SHSSN Awards Ceremony 

 



 

Sports Days 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 



 

 
Be prepared for warm weather! 
 
We’re hoping for a glorious warm summer once again and as it                       
approaches we would like to remind you of a few school rules                       
relating to the warmer weather.  
 

● Please ensure you apply sunscreen to your child before they come to school to protect                             
them throughout the day.  

● Please supply your child with a sunhat and appropriate uniform for the weather.  
● Children should bring a bottle of water to school to keep them hydrated during the                             

day. (Children have access to water in class and at lunch as well as the water fountains                                 
around school) 

● Sunglasses should not be worn unless they are prescription or for medical reasons.  
● If your child suffers from hayfever please ensure they take their medication before                         

school so to last them throughout the day. 

 

Information Received 

 



 

 

Dates For Your Diary 
 

Friday 5th July INSET Day - Staff Only 

Tuesday 9th July Y6 Trip to Ruislip High School - Periodic Challenge 
- ​returning to school by 4.00pm 

Wednesday 10th July Y5 to Camping (returning on Friday 12th July) 

Saturday 13th July Party in the Playground - 6.00pm - 10.30pm 

Tuesday 16th July Y6 Show - times t.b.c 

Wednesday 17th July  Y6 Trip to London Zoo 

Thursday 18th July Leavers & Juniors Disco @ 6.00pm - 8.00pm 

Friday 19th July TERM ENDS - KS1 - 1.30pm / KS2 - 1.35pm 

Monday 2nd September INSET Day - Staff Only 

Tuesday 3rd September Term Starts - children in school 

 


